
From: Erin Shine
To: Doniece Gott
Subject: FW: CSSB74\v
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:14:18 PM

From: Jennifer [mailto:stopaids@ak.net]
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2016 10:36 AM
To: Sen. Pete Kelly <Sen.Pete.Kelly@akleg.gov>; Sen. Anna MacKinnon <Sen.Anna.MacKinnon@akleg.gov>;
 Sen. Donny Olson <Sen.Donny.Olson@akleg.gov>; Sen. Peter Micciche <Sen.Peter.Micciche@akleg.gov>; Sen.
 Lyman Hoffman <Sen.Lyman.Hoffman@akleg.gov>; Sen. Click Bishop <Sen.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov>; Sen.
 Mike Dunleavy <Sen.Mike.Dunleavy@akleg.gov>
Subject: CSSB74\v

I am concerned with section 22 and 23 of this bill.  Expanding Medicaid access to for-profit organizations needs
 further review and discussion amongst the Division of Behavioral Health and non-profit behavioral health service
 providers.  We have provided services to the Anchorage community for 42 years and are very thankful for the
 increased access to health care for our vulnerable population.  Do we really want our tax dollars being sent to lower
 48 corporations as they make money off of Medicaid and our vulnerable population? Will the same rules apply to
 for-profit organizations and state grantees?  Treatment is important, and I do not want to see methadone clinics
 open and just dose patients and not provide treatment.  We continue to take all patients that want treatment and
 medication assisted care.  As I stated earlier, this needs further discussion to determine the direction that best serves
 the people of Alaska in the long and short term.  Fiscally, are we able to sustain additional Medicaid tax dollars
 being paid to for-profits as they open up and provide services?  We will be responsible to pay some of these
 Medicaid dollars in the future and I believe we have enough non-profit providers to address the behavioral health
 issues that Alaska is facing.
I appreciate your time.  We are invested in this community!
Thank You,
Jennifer Stukey

--
Jennifer Stukey
Chief Operations Officer
Nursing Supervisor
NDTC, Inc.
Center for Drug Problems
520 East 4th Avenue #102
Anchorage, Alaska 99501
907.276.6430 Phone
907.276.3637 Fax
907.276.6422 Cell

mailto:/O=LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS AGENCY/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ERIN SHINE812
mailto:Doniece.Gott@akleg.gov
mailto:stopaids@ak.net

